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Prelude          Robin Schrag 

Welcome Pastor Kenzie Intemann  

Call to Worship                          
One: As we worship, Christ collides with our selfishness. 
Many: Lord, stir our beings as we turn to you. 
One: Lord, shake our perspective as you work in our lives. 
Many: Help us center on you! 
All:      We are persuaded to listen to you as we worship this day, our living God.  

Worship Music               Open Road
                “This I Pray”      by K. Graber, arr. by T. Gehring 
    “Climbin’ Up the Mountain”               arr. by W. H. Smith
             
Time with Children                         Kathy Neufeld       

Confession and Words of Assurance (on screen) 

Scripture Reading                Luke 16:19-31                Josh Booth 

Message                  “Christ Collides With Our Selfishness”         Pastor Derek King 

Worship Music           “Prayer of the Children”   by K. Bestor, arr. by A. S. Klouse 
                                       “Stand on the Rock”                by K. Shaw 

Sharing Joys and Concerns            

Prayers of the People 

Announcements  (Children will collect coins for MCC)  

Benediction  

Sending Song       “Christ Has No Body Here but Ours”                  #568 

Postlude  

 

 

To share a financial offering, please leave your donation in the vessel on the table 

in the Fellowship Hall. To give online, scan the QR code on the back page.  

 



Sunday School begins 10 minutes after the end of the worship service. 

Key 

KMRS: Kansas Mennonite Relief Sale 
MC USA: Mennonite Church USA (denominational conference) 
STEPMC: Steps to End Poverty in McPherson County 
WDC: Western District Conference (Eden’s regional conference of MC USA) 

 
OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

 
Nursery: March 30: Pat and Bruce Stucky             April 6: Marla and Bret Gillmore 
 
The peace lamp is lit as a reminder to pray for an end to violence in the world. We 
trust in the power of prayer, as we know that through prayer, all things are possible. 
 

Welcome and thank you to members of Open Road, a tenor/bass student-directed 

ensemble from Bethel College who are providing the worship music this morning.  

Seth Balzer, Sophomore,  Freeman, SD: Software Development, Music 

Performance 

Peter Buller, Senior, Inman: Bible and Religion 

Ben Janzen, Freshman, Henderson, NE: Business 

Ben Rudeen, Senior, Osage City: Biochemistry and Molecular Biology 

Jacob Schrag, Junior, Goessel: Natural Science 

Timothy Schrag, Junior, Goessel: Communications, Bible and Religion 

Corbin Unruh, Junior, Moundridge: Business   

 
Lenora Gehring (90) died March 21 at Newton Medical Center. Graveside service 
Saturday, April 5 at 10 a.m. at Eden. The funeral is at 11 a.m. with a meal to follow. 

Remember In Prayer 

• The family of Lenora Gehring, who died March 21.  

• Vance Unrau on the death of his father, Glen Unrau.  

• Elaine Krehbiel recovering from reverse shoulder replacement surgery.  

• Bob Delk, Shirley Delk’s dad, suffering from a stroke.  

• Perry Krehbiel, Newton Medical Center for rehab.  

• Patsy Lankford has been diagnosed with leukemia and is undergoing 
treatment at Wesley.  

• WDC: Pray for strength, hope, and courage for our church planters as they 
work to build the church community. Pray that God may help us to know the 
best ways to support them. – WDC Church Planting Commission  



The family will be present at the Wiggins Funeral Home, April 4 from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. 
We extend our sympathy to Lenora’s family. 
 
Vance Unrau’s father, Glen Unrau, 94, died March 23 at Bethesda Home in 
Goessel.  We extend our sympathy to Vance and Candy Unrau and family. 
  
We would love to be able to update everyone on our activities. Please 
let us know  how best to keep you in the loop. Scan this QR code and 
complete the form as directed. Thank you. 
 
The Moundridge Food Pantry needs  volunteers for the 4th Thursday of each 
month from 3-4 p.m. If you are interested,  Emily Regier (785)341-3627. 
 
The Everence Sharing Fund has $2000 to match this year. If your Sunday School 
class or commission knows of an individual or organization that may be struggling, 
Everence will match your donations up to $2000. Contact Jerri Kaufman, Everence 
Advocate, 620-386-4484 if you have any donations or questions!  
 
Save the Date! Eden Retreat at Camp Mennoscah is Saturday, July 12 - Sunday, 
July 13. Put it on your calendar to enjoy a weekend with the church family in nature! 
 
The MCUSA convention: Follow Jesus ’25, July 8-12 at  Koury Convention Center, 
Greensboro, NC. Three delegates are allowed from Eden. (Anyone is invited to 
attend, however.)  Funds are available for delegates to cover registration, travel, 
and lodging. Please contact the church office soon if you are interested. We would 
like to know by April 20. Thanks for giving this your prayerful consideration. 
Convention is a great way to reconnect, meet new folks, worship, participate in 
workshops, and hear inspiring speakers.   

BEYOND OUR COMMUNITY 

Music and Quilt Auction at The Hub on May 2 from 6-8:30 p.m. This is an evening 
of music, food, and fellowship to benefit Camp Mennoscah. The Hub will donate 10% 
of all sales on May 2 to Camp Mennoscah. Musical groups include K81, Queen Jack 
Jericho, Brett and Caleb Klingenberg, and The Schrag Siblings. A Camp Mennoscah 
T shirt quilt will also be sold through a silent auction. A picture of the quilt will soon 
be at www.campmennoscah.org  Contact olivia.bartel@campmennoscah.org for a 
bidding from a distance option.  (The Hub, 100 S Christian, Moundridge,) 

Camp Mennoscah is looking for kitchen helpers and other volunteers to make great 
camp experiences. Parents can receive a camper discount as a kitchen volunteer. 
Contact Olivia at Olivia.bartel@campmennoscah.org or 316-293-7313. 
 

http://www.campmennoscah.org/
mailto:olivia.bartel@campmennoscah.org
mailto:Olivia.bartel@campmennoscah.org


This week 
    April 1:  6:30 p.m. Education/Discipleship Commission at office 
 April 2: 7:30 p.m. Ladies Chorus  
  8 p.m. Chancel Choir 
 April 3: 4:30 p.m. SCRT at office 
   
 Looking Ahead 
 April 6:  9:30 Worship (Lk. Luke 18:31-9:10) / 10:40 Sunday School 
 April 7: 6 p.m. Peace/Witness Commission at office 
 April 9: 7:30 p.m. Ladies Chorus  
  8 p.m. Chancel Choir 
 April 13:  9:30 Worship (Lk. Luke 19:29-44) / 10:40 Sunday School 
 April 14: 6:30 p.m. Worship Commission at office 
 April 16: 7:30 p.m. Ladies Chorus  
  8 p.m. Chancel Choir 
 April 17: 6 p.m. Maundy Thursday meal and service at church 
 April 20:  Easter Sunday 
  6:45 a.m. Sunrise Service 
  10 a.m. Worship (Lk. Luke 24:1-12)  Easter Cantata  

No Sunday School 
 April 22: 7 p.m. ELT at office 
 April 23: 7:30 p.m. Ladies Chorus  
  8 p.m. Chancel Choir 
 
Last Week: Attendance:  163; Zoom: 14; Sunday School: 120 
Offering:     Budget: $7,420; SS: (Cradle to Crayons) $4 
 

 
Scan this QR code to give online through PayPal or Venmo.  

Eden Church Office: 109 E Hirschler St, Box 406, Moundridge KS 67107 
Office Hours: 8 a.m. to Noon Monday, Wednesday, and Friday 

Phone: 620-345-8320; Email: edenoffice@edenmennonite.org    
Eden Church Building: 401 18th Ave, Moundridge, KS 67107 

Phone: 620-345-8315 
Check out our website at www.edenmennonite.org 

Like us on Facebook 
Lead Pastor Derek King         Associate Pastor Kenzie Intemann 

Cell Phone: 717-201-1147       Cell Phone: 580-302-4243 
dking@edenmennonite.org   kintemann@edenmennonite.org 

(Day off: Friday)   (Day off: Friday) 
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